GEMINI SCHOOL OF DANCE  
NEWSLETTER JULY 2021
Dear parents,
Classes have gone well since returning to the dance studio, with all dancers working really well and displaying great enthusiasm. It’s great to be back and life beginning to feel more normal, let’s hope it continues as we come out of this surreal last 18 months!
Please note the following dates for your diaries,
Sunday, July 11th 2021. A Virtual Show at The Congress Theatre, Cwmbran. All Gemini Seniors will be dancing on stage for a live recording of a virtual show/demo. This will be a very exciting experience for them all. The demo will consist of class demonstration of Ballet and Jazz work and some solos and duets and singing from the intermediate and Standard 6 class. Classes involved in this show are Monday, Standard 4s, Wednesday, Standard 6s and Intermediates. You will be able to purchase a ticket at 15 pounds per household payable to Gemini School of Dance online bank account... when I can then send you the YOU TUBE link to watch the show. This viewing will be available for 2 days only. Anyone will be able to purchase this YOU TUBE link. I am hoping to plan the same experience in November for all the junior classes.
Sunday, July 18th 2021. We are having an exam practice for all candidates in the hall with Penny Hughes our pianist. The timetable will be as follows and candidates will be charged 6 pounds per class:
1pm: Standard 1
2pm: Standard 2
3pm: Standard 3
4pm: Standard 4
5pm: Standard 6
Exams. Exams will take place on Monday, July 19th 2021. The timetable has been finalised [Parents have been notified]. Please arrive at the hall 30 minutes before the allocated exam with hair tied in a neat bun. Please also ensure that ballet uniform is of a good standard. No jewellery to be worn. The exam will be 30 minutes in duration for standard 1,2 and 3.. 45 minutes for Standard 4 and 6, and I will be present in the examination room. We shall also be breaking up for the summer holidays on this date [July 19th 2021]
Exam certificates/Gemini Show 2022:  During the Autumn Term we shall have an exam certificate evening and Certificates of Achievement presentation when all parents will be welcomed to attend. Our next show for the whole school has been provisionally booked from March 27th to April 2nd 2022 at the Congress Theatre, Cwmbran.
The autumn term will commence on Monday 6th September..
Thank you so much for your continued support during the pandemic, what a last 18 months we’ve all endured. I am sure that things will get better and I would like to wish you all good health,
Yours,
Jacqui
